

Saturday, November 5 | 6:30 – 8:00pm

Cabin John Ice Arena

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

Pre-Registration for BMES students and staff: Free Pre-Registration for friends and family: \$5.00 per person;

Skate Rental for all skaters: \$3.50 per person Please note this is not a drop-off event!

REGISTRATION FORM
Due by Tuesday,
November 1

Family Name:	Contact Email:			
Yes, I'd be happy to volunteer in some capacity. Please contact me.				
Bells Mill Students/Staff			circle _	
Skater Name:	Teacher	Skate Rental	YES	NO
Skater Name:	Teacher	Skate Rental	YES	NO
Skater Name:	Teacher	Skate Rental	YES	NO
Skater Name:	Teacher	Skate Rental	YES	NO
	Sub Total at \$ 3.50 per rental: \$			
Family and Friends				<u>.</u>
Number of family/friends skating	@ \$ 5.00 per skater			
Number of family/friends rentals	_ @ \$ 3.50 per skate rental			
	Sub Total: \$			
TOTAL AMOUNT DUE FOR ALL SKATERS AND RENTALS: \$				

HOW TO PAY - Make check payable to Bells Mill PTA (with ice skating in the memo line). Please do not staple check to form. Return form and check in envelope marked "Bells Mill Ice Skating" to school with your child or deliver to the office. No tickets will be sent home. When you arrive at the event, please check in at the BMES registration table to get your admission and skate rental tickets

Financial assistance is available. Please contact the school office for more information.

Can you lend a Hand? Volunteers to help with on site registration are welcome and appreciated!!!

Questions? Please contact: Jennifer Dugan: 202-669-5988 | jdugan.jdugan@gmail.com



Saturday, November 5 | 6:30 – 8:00pm

Join us for the annual Bells Mill PTA Spirit Night at Cabin John Ice Arena!

The rink is reserved exclusively for Bells Mill ES and skating admission is free for all current BMES students and staff that pre-register on the attached form by

Tuesday, November 1

If you do not pre-register by November 1, we will be unable to process your registration and you will need to pay the full skating admission price of \$7.00 (and skate rental fee, if applicable) at the rink on the night of the event.

Families and friends of current Bells Mill students are welcome. We encourage families and friends to sign up by November 1 to save \$2.00\pp on the entry fee.

No refunds will be available

Please note that this is not a drop-off event

There is no charge for spectators.

No child will be admitted unless accompanied by a responsible adult.

We strongly recommend that skaters wear helmets and gloves.

Questions? Please contact:

Jennifer Dugan: 202-669-5988 | jdugan.jdugan@gmail.com

Financial assistance is available. Please contact the school office for more information.

Can you lend a Hand?

Volunteers to help with on-site registration are welcome and appreciated!!!